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In This Issue:

•Plan for possible interuptions in utility ser-
vices such as electricity or water.  Make sure that
possible hazards stemming from your experi-
ment can be avoided if these or other important
utilites should shut down. This is especially im-
portant if you depend on a water-cooling device
for your experiment; problems arising from this
unexpected dilemma are quite frequent.

• Arrange for periodic checking of the experi-
ment.  If you are running an experiment over-
night, we would like all labs to let us know so
Security can check on it during their rounds of the
buildings.  Leave the laboratory lights on, and
post an appropriate sign on the door.

•Check all of your equipment that cycles on
and off throughout the day and night—incuba-
tors, constant-temperature baths, an electrophore-
sis—for electrical or other hazards.  You know
better than we do which equipment may cause
problems.  If a piece of equipment needs fixing or

Fire in the BRB

(continued on p.6 )

Another fire erupted on
campus last month, this
time in the BRB.  Like the
fires last year in Olin and
Millis, it is suspected that
an unattended experi-
ment contributed to the

cause.  While the Department of Occupational
and Environmental Safety realizes that often this
is an unavoidable aspect of lab work, we would
like to discourage the practice of running unat-
tended or overnight experiments.  If you must
leave an experiment unattended, please take the
following precautions:

New Location for
Training Sessions

Beginning in June the OSHA Laboratory Stan-
dard and Initial Bloodborne Pathogen training
sessions will be held in the new DOES office
conference room, located on the first floor of the
Service Building, instead of in Adelbert Hall.

These training sessions will still be held every
Monday at the same times.  The Right-to-Know
training session will remain in Adelbert Hall at its
usual time.  However, it will be held in Room 2
instead of Room 1.

New Radiation training and Radiation retrain-
ing will also be held in the new conference room.

Please call our office (x2906--Radiation Safety
or x2907--Chemical Safety) if you have any ques-
tions or to sign up for one of the sessions.
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What WASTE!
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